
Dear Parents, 
 

I am delighted to begin this month's letter by expressing my appreciation for all of you. At 
ISF, we know that raising a child takes a village, and you are an important part of the ISF 
village. Your active engagement enhances the educational experience for every student and 
helps put them on the path to success.  
 

This past month has been bustling with activity and achievements, and I am excited to share 
these updates with you. 
 

School Activities and Achievements: 
On the pitch, court, and field as well as in the pool, ISF students have been enthusiastically 
engaging in physical education, sports, and wellness programs, emphasizing the importance 
of physical activity for overall well-being. Their hard work was notably displayed at the 
recent GISST (German International Schools Sports Tournament), where our student-
athletes excelled, earning gold in swimming, silver in track & field, and bronze in 
volleyball.  As a result of consistently high performance, ISF won the GISST conference for 
the 2023-24 year!  Congratulations to all athletes, coaches, and supporters for a successful 
year! 
 

On the stage, this year’s drama production of Beauty and the Beast was a tremendous 
success. Performances on May 7th and 8th captivated audiences, showcasing ISF’s students' 
talents in acting, dancing, and singing. The creativity and teamwork displayed were 
inspiring! 
 

There is still more to come as our students are actively participating in summer concerts and 
field trips, enriching their learning experiences outside the traditional classroom setting. 
 

Community Engagement: 
The ISF Sommerfest, held on Saturday, May 25th, brought together close to 1,000 people in 
a celebration of community and camaraderie. The annual event featured entertaining 
performances (dancers, gymnasts, cheerleaders, musicians, singers, and orators), delicious 
food as part of the Parent Network’s “Taste of the World,” games, and sports. Thank you to 
everyone who helped organize the event!  Your efforts were appreciated by everyone in 
attendance.  
 

Seniors Last Days: 
The ISF Class of 2024 graduated on June 1st.  The ceremony was a culmination of 12+ years 
of effort.  We are all very proud of the graduates’ accomplishments and wish them every 
success as they move forward to pursue their dreams. 
 

Important Dates to Remember: 
• KG/PS End of Year Celebration: June 25 
• Grade 4 Primary Completion Ceremony: June 27 
• Last Day of School: June 28 (dismissal at 1:00 PM) 
• Summer School (KG through Grade 6): July 1 to July 19 

 

Your engagement continues to make ISF a vibrant and nurturing environment for all our 
students.  Thanks again for being part of the ISF village.  
 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful month of June! 
 

Warm regards, 
Rupert Cox 
School Director 


